Benainu: Closing and Bringing It All Together Email to Parents

Dear Parents,

Half the 6th grade met today and created skits and posters to share and reflect on the significant, helpful, and most fun information they've learned through the Benainu program.

It was nice to hear them report on their own growth over the past few months and having information and strategies to help them with their continued growth.

Thank you for partnering with us in this Benainu program. We trust it's been a worthwhile experience and look forward to our continuous partnership.

Mrs. Vicki Hervitz, LCSW-C Middle School Guidance Counselor Beth Tfiloh Dahan Community School

3300 Old Court Road • Baltimore, Maryland 21208 410-413-2326 vhervitz@btfiloh.org BethTfiloh.com Learning Together. For Life.